RESOLVES, on June 4, 2012, that the Fund’s Policy for Storage of Pods on
driveways is as follows:

In order to keep Lakewood Forest a first class community, PODS may be stored on the
driveway near the garage for ONE (1) week. Please keep in mind that this is a very

temporary situation.

More than one (1) week will require ACC Approval. -




